

Pomona Street, Sheffield, S11 8JN Tel/Fax: (0114) 266 2132 • Email: enquiries@portercroft.sheffield.sch.uk



Headteacher: Cath Thomas • Deputy Headteacher: Sarah Holman

Wednesday, 18 October 2023

Dear Parent / Carers,

As part of the Into Film Festival (7<sup>th</sup>-24<sup>th</sup> November 2023) we have been able to apply for free cinema tickets for all KS1 and KS2 pupils.

The year 1 and year 2 class will be going to see Paw Patrol (U) at the Light in town on

## Tuesday 7th November.

The film starts at **10am**, we will therefore be registering the classes and then walking into town. The children will be provided with a packed lunch, however, you can also choose to send your child in with their own packed lunch.

Please sign and send the consent form back into school as soon as possible.

Thank you Cath Thomas	INTS
Headteacher	
Pupil	Year 2.
I give my consent for my child to go to the Light to see Paw Patrol on <b>Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> November 2023.</b>	
I am aware that the film has a $oldsymbol{U}$ rating and I am happy for my child to	see this film.
Signed :	







